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Minutes of the May 5th 2019 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul and Ralph Sutter
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:10 PM.
The minutes of the April 4th 2019 Board meeting were approved with amendments.
President Earl Kaplan asked whether the document requested by the SLO Guild confirming SLO Bytes has insurance coverage has been received.  Secretary Ralph Sutter responded that he spoke with SLO Guild Hall Manager Shirley Hanrion on the matter.  Hanrion indicated that she had received the document in question.
Kaplan raised the issue discovered by Training Officer Alan Raul that indicates that SLO Bytes has been listed by www.sos.ca.gov as FTB Suspended.  Treasurer Bob Styerwalt has researched the issue and believes that the suspension was done in error by the State of California.  Bob will follow up to resolve the matter.  
Alan shared a preview of some of the items that he will discuss during today’s First Session.  One is PhotoCard https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=_MzV8kEPYbc 
The Linux group will meet on Thursday, May 9th.
Ralph announced that he just uploaded the latest batch of PUSH articles to the SLO Bytes web site.  See Push Articles 
http://www.slobytes.org/push/0519/index.html 
Sutter indicated that he would donate the cost of the SLO Bytes DNS registration when it comes due on 07/30/2019.
Vice President John Waller confirmed that he would be today’s Second Session presenter speaking on photograph manipulation.  
In discussing possible topics for June’s Second Session, the BOD settled on highlighting some of the resources of our parent group, APCUG.  This includes PUSH articles and VTC videos.
The BOD also discussed the July 2019 BBQ.  We need someone to volunteer to organize that event.  In the event that no one comes forward, we floated the idea of buying pizzas or asking the SLO Guild to extend the hours of its pancake breakfast.  No decision was reached other than to ask the general membership how it wanted to proceed.
The meeting ended at 12:46 PM.
Ralph Sutter

